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 Power Controllers No. 2011E019 
 

Discontinuation Notice of Power device cartridge 
G32X series 

 
 

Product Discontinuation 
Thyristor module 

 
G32X series 

 

 
Recommended Replacement 

 
 

No recommended replacement 

 
    
 
 
 
 

- The Power controller G3PX series will be discontinued in March 2012. 
- G32X series are optional item of G3PX. G32X will continue to provide 1 year after G3PX's discontinuation 

date for maintenance use.  
(The replacement model for G3PX is G3PW. G3PW does not use a replaceable power device cartridge. 
Then there is no replacement product for G32X. ) 

  
 

 
 

Product discontinuation Recommended replacement 
G32X-A20 No recommended replacement 
G32X-A40 No recommended replacement 
G32X-A60 No recommended replacement 
G32X-A75 No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT03 No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT03C No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT03HN No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT10 No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT10C No recommended replacement 
G32X-CT10HN No recommended replacement 
G32X-V3K No recommended replacement 

 

Discontinuation date : The end of March, 2013 

Caution on recommended replacement 

Product Discontinuation and recommended replacement 


